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- Under proposed new legislation women seeking abortion are to 
receive "independent" counselling. 

- With this legislation pro-choice organizations which provide 
abortions will not be allowed to offer this counselling. This means 
that in all likelihood the "independent" counselling would be 
provided by groups which openly oppose abortion, and which have 
a history of providing women with medically incorrect information 
in order to frighten them.

- These changes have been quietly tacked onto the Health and 
Social Care bill by MPs Nadine Dorries and Frank Field, and could 
be undemocratically pushed through without even a vote in the 
House of Commons. 

- More info at www.abortionrights.org.uk.

- Called by Feminist Action Cambridge, 
http://groupspaces.com/FeministActionCambridge. Come 
dressed in pink (if you want to).
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